
Date
February 21, 2024

To
Ms. Michelle Heslin

Public Improvement Technician II
Village of Orland Park

15655 S. Ravinia Avenue
Orland Park, IL 60462

mheslin@orlandpark.org

Re
Request for Proposal

Phase III Engineering for
Construction Management

2024 Annual Neighborhood
Road Improvement Program

Civiltech Engineering, Inc.

www.civiltechinc.com

Itasca 630.773.3900
Chicago 312.726.5910

Itasca 
Two Pierce Place, Suite 1400
Itasca, IL 60143

Chicago
30 N LaSalle Street, Suite 3220
Chicago, IL 60602

Follow us on social media.

Dear Ms. Heslin: 

We received the Request for Proposals dated February 1, 2024 to provide Phase III 
Engineering for Construction Management for the 2024 Annual Neighborhood Road 
Improvement Program. Thank you for the invitation to submit.

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for this opportunity to work with 
the Village of Orland Park. As you may be aware, Civiltech has recently had great 
fortune and been selected on many projects which will occupy our large Construction 
Engineering sta�  during the 2024 season. We did attempt to combine this great 
project and � t the sta�  onto it from one of our nearby resurfacing programs. Despite 
our e� orts, we could not make plausible sta�  switches from one project to the next. 
For this reason, we will not be able to submit for this program.

We know that there will be a perfect project � t for both the Village and Civiltech in 
the future. Hopefully, this can happen sooner rather than later. Of course project 
schedules can change, and we will certainly be available again potentially at any time. 
We hope you will keep us in mind for upcoming projects. We very much look forward 
for the chance to help the Village with your signi� cant improvements.  

Thank you again for considering Civiltech Engineering for this submittal. As much as 
we hate to turn away potential work, we feel this is the best course of action at this 
time.

Very truly yours,

James D. Ewers, P.E.
Director of Construction Engineering Services

CIVILTECH ENGINEERING, INC.

Very truly yours,

James D. Ewers, P.E.


